
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the desk of Norman Ewing:-  

President MG Car Club Combined South African Centres 

 

What a Glorious Occasion! 

I am absolutely thrilled, to be permitted to add the congratulations, and good wishes, of all your 

South African members, to this wonderful event, in the centenary year of Kimber’s Old Number 

One, as well as the launch of the MG Cyberstar! 

When Pat and I helped to found the MG Car Club Johannesburg Centre, in 1969, we had absolutely 

no idea how this would change our lives, and the incredible friendships that would flow from it. 

For we would discover, from the very first letter from Gordon and Elsie Cobban, that we would be 

cared for, and loved by so many very special people…just because we owned an MG! 

Just think about that…it was not only a club we were joining, but truly a World Family of MG 

PEOPLE…this was a people club that LOVED their MGs! Spirit we have all come to know and love. 

MG spirit. Long may it continue, with the MG owners of the new MGs, able to share in the history, 

fun and friendship around the world!  

We were to discover that this very same Spirit exists, worldwide. Kept alive by not only MG 

friendships, but by the competitive spirit around the world, that has us all competing, for the solid 

silver Nuffield Cups on each continent. 

To Lorraine, our very first female Chairman, we wish you every success, and we know that you will 

“Keep the MG Flag Flying High” God Bless. 

MG love 

Pat and Norman Ewing  :- President MG Car Club - Combined South African Centres 


